
From: Easements&Development [mailto:Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 16 August 2018 2:55 PM 
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox <information@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: 2018-363 Planning & Environment - Notification of Modification (SSD 7317 MOD 12) 
Australian Technology Park 
 
 
 
RE: 2018-363 - Planning & Environment - Notification of Modification (SSD 7317 MOD 12) 
Australian Technology Park 

 
 

Thank you for referring the above mentioned Development Application to TransGrid for review.  
 
Please be advised after reviewing the proposed Notification of Modification (SSD 7317 MOD 12) 
Australian Technology Park 

 

TransGrid makes the following submission: 
 

1. TransGrid must be able to maintain access to their portal in Australia Technology Park. Over 
the years these has been increasing vegetation growth narrowing access. 

 
2. The proposed totem signage S1.B (screenshots below) is located in the access easement 

acquired for maintenance of the portal. It looks like it may impede access/egress and use of 
that area between the tree and the footpath for maintenance vehicle parking. 
 

3. TransGrid requests that the maintenance access requirements and easement be considered 
as part of the masterplan. 

 
4. The current access point to the tunnel portal being off Henderson St (near Davy Rd) 

 
5. Vehicular travel to the tunnel portal is currently still possible within the grounds. 
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Michael Platt 
Development Assessment and Control Officer | Network Planning and Operations 
______________________________________________________________ 
TransGrid | 200 Old Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766 
T: (02) 9620 0161 M: 0427 529 997 
E: Michael.Platt@transgrid.com.au W: www.transgrid.com.au 
 
 

 
 
Disclaimer: 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressees named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient please delete this e-mail and advise the sender. TransGrid’s Privacy Policy is available on our website 
https://www.transgrid.com.au/privacy. Any use, dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless explicitly 
attributed, the opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author only and do not represent the official view of TransGrid. E-mail 
communications with TransGrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which could result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-
mail before it is read by its intended recipient. TransGrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses that arise as a result of 
this e-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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